
 
Sent: 6/02/2017 8:25:03 PM 
Subject: Planning proposal 0005/16   To Pittwater Council,  Planning Proposal 0005/16 - 6 Jacksons Road and 10 & 12 Boondah Road, Warriewood  Last Thurs we sent you the following email. As of 5pm today our submission’s still not up on Council’s website, nor have you acknowledged receipt. It’s possible we used an incorrect address, so we’re now resending it, and would greatly appreciate your acknowledging receipt by return.   We have become aware of the above Planning Proposal and wish to register our strong support for it. The bulky goods component will provide a long overdue bulky goods centre in the far northern beaches and will save us having to drive down to Brookvale or up to Belrose every time we need any of their offers. We also appreciate the site's proximity to and proposed greater access to the Warriewood wetlands.  Yours sincerely,  Dr and Mrs J. Kennedy 1127 Barrenjoey Rd Palm Beach 2108   ______________________________________________________________________ This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com ______________________________________________________________________ 


